
 
GURU HARKRISHAN PUBLIC SCHOOL, KAROL BAGH : NEW DELHI 

                              (Pre Nursery to Class XII) 
 

Circular No. GHPS/KB/002              18-05-2022 
 

Dear Parent,  
You are hereby informed that the first Parent Teacher Meeting for the Session 

2022-23 is scheduled to be held on Saturday, May 21, 2022 from 8.30 a.m. to 
11.30a.m.  It is mandatory to attend the Parent Teacher Meeting so that the 
teachers can apprise you about the academic performance of your ward.  Kindly 
adhere to the timings. 

Students should accompany their parents to the school in proper school 
uniform only. School is organizing a Health & Wellness Exhibition showcasing work 
of our students on the day of PTM.  

The school will be closing for the Summer Break from 23th May, 2022 
(Monday) to 30th June, 2022 (Thursday).  The school will reopen on 1st July, 2022 
Friday).  However, the school office will remain open on all working days for the 
collection of fees. Holidays Home Work will be uploaded on the School Website 
(www.ghpskarolbagh.com) and will also be given to the students before Summer 
Break. 

During summer break from 23/05/2022 to 31/05/2022 school is organizing 
Gurmat Camp and Other Summer Camp Activities for students of Classes III to VIII 
from 8.00 am to 9.00 am. Detailed information can be sought from Class Teachers. 
Extra classes for class X & XII will be held from 23/05/2022 to 31/05/2022 from 
8.00 am to 12.00 noon. Schedule of extra classes can be taken from the concerned 
Class Teachers. 

Efforts has been made by the Punjabi Promotion Forum to conduct Punjabi 
Learning Classes in our school premises for the school students and non-school 
children from 23-05-2022 onwards.  You may send your ward if he/she wants to 
learn/improve Punjabi.  It is mandatory for the new admitted students to attend 
classes from 8.00 am to 9.00 am. 

 
With regards, 
 
Jasvinder Kaur 
Principal 
 

 

http://www.ghpskarolbagh.com/

